
BULLETINBULLETIN  
Friday 14th February 2025Friday 14th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We hope you have all been able to catch up with your child's teacher this week. If you didn't make an appointment or missed 

your slot, please get in touch and we will arrange a time after half term. 

Thank you so much to our fantastic FONR team who ran a very successful film evening on Wednesday. The event was 

thoroughly enjoyed by all! 

Our Eco Group were amazing advocates for our school on Wednesday when they went to Kith Homestead for part 2 of their 4-

part workshops centred around connecting with nature, learning about the environment and understanding our world. The 

group, despite the cold, had brilliant attitudes to every aspect of the day and have learned many wonderful things to bring 

back to the other children. Well done to the group who attended.  

Have a lovely half term week and we will see you all again soon, 

 

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Gardiner 

 

 

Apples -      Pears—  

Edward - Respect    Noah - Independence 

      Teddy - Respect 

Busy Bees—     Tigers—  

Arthur - Independence   Nathan - Independence 

Neive - Independence    Harry K - Enthusiasm  

 

Sports Awards—  Ella (Y1) & Rory (Y1) for joining in with all the activities and with 

such positivity and enthusiasm 

Oscar in Apples—well done for demonstrating our values every day!  

 
Willow -     99  

Hawthorn -  157 

Rowan -     82 

Maple -   162 

Well done to Maple  this 

week! 



Reader of the Week and Golden Writer Awards 

Congratulations to Annabel (Y3) who has been awarded our Golden Writer Award for demonstrating real 
independence in her orangutan writing and used a great range of powerful adverbs.   
 
A huge well done to Pieter (Y4) who was chosen as Reader of the Week for making Mrs Gardiner smile during 
his Guided Reading lesson. He was engaged and motivated throughout and shared some wonderful ideas. 
Oscar (R ) is also a Reader of the Week this week for showing a love of reading.  
 
All the children have enjoyed a visit to Mrs Gardiner’s stationery shop to choose their prizes. Well done!  

Spring Term Diary Dates (more information to follow in due course) 

 

14.02.25   Break up for half term 

04.03.25   Pears class trip to Ilkley Toy Museum  

06.03.25   World Book Day—Dress up as your favourite book character (no      

    accessories, please)  

    Book Swap—bring any old books in and swap them to take a new      

    treasure home! Donations to be brought in at the start of the day 

10.03.25   Science week in school 

12.03.25   Apples class trip to Stockeld Park  

13.03.25   Grandparent morning—grandparents invited into school to join their      

    child in class from 9.15—10.00 to see what sorts of learning they get up to. Refreshments will be  

    available in the hall for £1 each (cash only) - proceeds to go to FONR. Please contact the school  

    office, FAO Mrs Gardiner, if your child’s grandparent(s) are attending so we know to expect them  

19.03.25   Busy Bees class trip to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park  

31.03.25   FONR Easter Event  

03.04.25   Easter Service—2.30pm in the school hall. All welcome 

02.04.25   Eco group to Kith Homestead (Pt 3/4) 

04.04.25   Break up for Easter 

 

Summer Term Diary Dates (more information to follow in due course) 

 

21.04.25   Teacher Training Day—School closed to pupils 

22.04.25   School open to all pupils 

05.05.25   Bank Holiday  

12.05.25—15.05.25  Y6 SATs Assessments 

21.05.25—23.05.25   Tigers class trip to Dearne Valley Residential  

23.05.25   Break up for half term 

02.06.25   Teacher Training Day—School closed to pupils 

06.06.25   Class photos 

11.06.25   Eco group to Kith Homestead (Pt 4/4) 

30.06.25   Y6 trip to Crucial Crew  

01.07.25   Y6 trip to Ripon Cathedral  

02.07.25    Apples class trip to Kith Homestead 

03.07.25    Busy Bees class trip to Kith Homestead 

04.07.25    Pears class trip to Kith Homestead 

09.07.25    Tigers class trip to Kith Homestead 

18.07.25    Break up for summer holidays 

 

Celebration Weekly Music 

This week our children listened to and enjoyed Handel Water Music; 

Handel Water Music  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mAyiidg25uE



